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FC NYC Upcoming Events for February 2019 

 

 

 

A word from our FC NYC Team: 
 

Dear FC NYC members and guests, 
 

We hope that you are enjoying your 2019 year so far! Thank you 
so much for always supporting the Family Church of New York 
City and for all that we do! We've had a lot of amazing events this 
past January and we are looking forward to more exciting things 
happening next month! Below is our schedule of sunday services 
and events for the month of February: 

 

February 3: Tribal Messiah message given by Beryl Green  

 

After service: Bake Sale! Please bring a baked good! We are 
raising funds to support our church and youth activities  

 

February 10: Tribal Messiah message given by Stephanie Dias  

 

February 17: National Service, led by our Cultural Ministries 
(Asian, Latino, etc.)  

 

Meeting after service: The meeting for Tribal messiahship has 
been postponed from the 10th to the 17th! We will meet right at 
12pm sharp for those that are involved or would like to be 
involved!  
 



 

 

After service: Family Game Night in the Ballroom, from 1 to 3 pm! 
More info to be announced  
 

*February 24:  We will be visiting churches! Each team is 
encouraged to go out to Christian Churches. However, there will 
also be Sunday service on 43rd. St. for those not going 
visiting.  
 
 

* For all who will be visiting other churches, please sign up with Sarah 
after service and confirm that you will be going and who you will be 
going with. If you already have a group and you are the group leader, 
please sign up your group with Sarah this coming Sunday! 

 

Other announcements:  
 

 Bible Study on Thursday nights will be postponed until 
March!  

 

 ENGLISH CLASSES, BEGINNING IN MARCH - every 1st. and 
3rd. Saturday's 1 to 3 pm on the 7th floor in room 716. The 
cost will be $20 per class. This will be taught by Pastor 
Tanya, who is a certified teacher and has taught English and 
Reading, as well as other classes, in their private school for 
over 30 years. Please sign-up and register with Sarah by 
March 1st.  

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, you can always email thefcnyc@ 
gmail,com  

Thank you and have a blessed month of February!  
 

Sincerely, 
 

The FC NYC Team 

 
 

 

  

  

One Day Divine Principle 
Workshop at 43rd! 

There will be a One-Day Divine 
Principle Workshop for guests on 
Saturday, February 9th from 9:00 
am to 4:00 pm at 4 West 43rd st on 
the 7th floor in room 716. The 
lectures will consist of selected 
sections of the POC, the Fall, 
Restoration, and Second Coming & 
the Blessing. Continental breakfast 
and a light lunch will be served. To 
register your guest/s, please send 
an email to either tina92@ 

 

 



 

 

msn,com or  

kinois1@ gmail,com. The 
registration deadline is Thursday, 
February 7th. Space is 
limited. There is a $10 
participation fee for each guest.  
 

 

  

  

Young Adult Ministry of NYC 
meeting! 

We now have young adult night for 
those that live in the New York 
City area. Our group consists of 
young adults ages 18-30. We meet 
twice a month at 43rd on Fridays 
from 7 to 9pm. Our next meeting 
will take place on Friday, February 
8th with guest speaker Rev. Milhan 
Stephens, followed by our second 
meeting on February 22nd. We 
hope to see you then! 

 

 

 

 

  

Featured this Week!  
 

 

 

Dr. Ki Hoon Kim visits the FC NYC! 

Dr. Ki Hoon Kim, our International 
Vice President and Regional 
Chairman of FFWPU recently spoke 
at the Family Church of New York 
City! Hear his wonderful sermon 
regarding about Tribal Messiahship 
here!  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 


